
From:  

Sent: 03 September 2015 10:35 

To: English, Rachel 

Subject: Objection to 2015/4179/P, 8 Pilgrim's Lane 

 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 

Flag Status: Flagged 

 

Rachel English 
Senior Planning Officer 
London Borough of Camden 
  
  
Re: Objections to Application 2015/4179/P, and related applications 2015/4157/P and 2015/4053/P 
  
Apologies for the lateness of this objection because of the August holiday. 
  
This application fails to address the shortcomings of the previous application (2012/5825/P), which 
was deemed by the DCC to pose potential damage to both neighbouring properties and the 
neighbourhood at large. 
  
We do not see how these proposal could possibly be considered as permitted development and  urge 
Camden to reject request for certificates of lawfulness. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Janine Griffis 
Chair, Pilgrim’s to Willoughby Residents Association 


